
KENNETH A. SARAI, CGCS 

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 
Thank you to all our participants at the 
Christmas meeting at Rancho Canada. The 
course, itself, survived both the rains, 
beforehand, and an odd assortment of a 
100 or so golfers o While we didnf!t 
challenge any course records we did get 
to play 18 holes in some glorious, sunny 
weather. Thank you again to the staff of 
Rancho. . * Carl, John, and Shim. Special 
thanks to superintendent Tim Greenwald 
and wife, Hayes, for their help. 

While in Monterey we set up our handi-
capping system with the NCGA. They will 
provide us with the same service they 
provide the PGA of NC. Myrtle can answer 
any questiong in regard to our new service. 

Mark your calendar for Jan. 9, 1986 where 
we will meet again at Diablo Creek in Concord. Until then, stay warm and 
have a very Merry Chrismasc 

MEETINGS 
JANUARY 15-16 - 22nd Annual Turf 6c Landscape Exposition, Sacramento 

Convention Center 

JANUARY 29-Feb 5'- 57th International Golf Course Conference 6c Show, 

San Francisco 

FEBRUARY 19 - Fairway Glen GC, Santa Clara 

MARCH - Arbuckle GC, Arbuckle (Joint meeting - Sierra Nevada) 

APRIL T Richmond CC, Richmond (Annual Meeting) 

MAY - De Laveaga GC, Santa Cruz 

JUNE - Palo Alto Hills CC, Palo Alto 

JULY 14 * Silverado CC 6c Resort, Napa (Supt/Pro Tournament) 



Naumanns Norcal News - by Don Naumann 

JIM ANDREWS has retired as Superintendent of Sunnyvale Municipal GC after 
many years of devoted service to the city. Now he can spend sometime 
trying to improve his golf game« 

PETE SANDOVAL has been named to replace Jim at Sunnyvale Municipal GC. Pete, 
a long time member, was the Assistant at Sunkan Gardens GC, another 
Sunnyvale city course. 

L & S STAKES INC. - Box 188 
4911 Spreckles Ave, Alviso 95002 
408 244-6815 415 96.1-5010 

PASALICH TRUCKING 707 878-2727 
Dillon Beach Sand - Rock - Gravel 
Dillon Beach 94929 

NAIAD COMPANY - Don Scott 
7531 Homewood Court' • 
Pleasanton 94566 

PLANT GRO. CORPORATION 
P. 0. Box 703 
San Jose 95106 

NORTHERN CALIFORNIA GOLF ASSOC. 
P. 0. Box NCGA 
Pebble Beach 93953 

PUMP REPAIR SERVICE CO. 
San Francisco, CA 
415 467-2150 

BRAMAN PIPE & SUPPLY COMPANY 
1525 Walsh Ave 
Santa Clara 95050 

J. R. SIMPLOT COMPANY 
P. Oo Box 198 
Lathrop 95350 

PRESERVATION CARD . . . your name and guest name are only persons counted 
as definite attendees. Each member should be responsible for sending 
in his own reservation card. Your foursome preference will only be 
considered if cards have been received by the individuals mentioned. 

applications now available at the GCSA of No. Calif, 
office. Call Myrtle (209 523-7141) for application and get it back 
to her by the 10th of the month, so they can be completed and mailed 
back to the NCGA. 

*If you have not received your 1986 membership card yet - Did you Pay? 
1986 dues are due and payable now. Be sure to fill out the update 
information along with your payment. If there is any problem, what 
else, call Myrtle. 



HOST SUPERINTENDENT 

RODNEY KILCOYNE, CGCS, began his golf course career as a caddy in 1957 at 
a private course in Northern Iowac They allowed the caddies to play on 
Monday mornings and he has been hooked on golf courses ever since. Fol-
lowing three years of service in the Army he began working at "Concord Muni,f 
as it was called then in 1967. Progressing through the ranks of seasonal 
laborer, greenskeeper, and assistant, he became the Superintendent in 1974 
when Bill Cambra took a management position with the newly built Concord 

Pavilion. Three years of driving to Sacramento 
at night, ended with a B.S. degree in Park 
Management from California State University 
Sacramento in 1977c Since 1978 Rod has served 
as an elected official on the Contra Costa 
Resource and Conservation District. 

Concord Municipal Golf Course was built in 1962 
utilizing Concord Public Works employees and 
equipment. The golf course was designed by Bob 
Baldock and opened for play in 1963. Freeway 

construction in 1975 changed five holes on the front side next to the free-
way. Re-design work was done by Robert Graves. When the course was reopened 
for play after the freeway project it decided to drop the "Concord Muni" 
title and rename it Diablo Creek Golf Course, after the creek which passes 
through the golf course. We found out in 1982 that the "creek" can be a 
river when approximately 1/3 of the golf course was flooded. The most dif-
ficult part of the course is getting a tee time, since we play a 100,000 
rounds a year. 
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DRY CREEK RANCH 

(GALT) 



Dear Editor, 

The golf world has lost a great golfer. "Babe" Brinkworth's heart 
gave out November 16. "Babe" truly loved golf. He played the game 
right handed all of his life. Many days I could hear him brag about 
the 11 putt nine he had. It was the only way he could come close 
to par. Babe's father was a Canadian golf club maker and golf course 
superintendent at Jasper Park Golf Club and Resort. "Babe" and 
Mollie, his wife, loved to travel in their mobil camper. "Babe" 
was very content to stay home and repair and build golf clubs. 
His collection of old Hickory shaft clubs was one of the best. 
He studied the game, knew the clubs, and the history of golf. He 
made a point to seek out the club makers all over the world. The 
superintendents could get a sympathetic ear about Toro Equipment 
from "Babe". 1 have known Mr. Toro since 1957 and have tried to 
get him to say a sour word about a toro mistake. Never would he 
put down the "red iron". He was inovative in getting input into 
a new machine. He loved to take pictures. His pictures of golf 
course maintenance areas were classic. "Babes" last few years 
were spent enjoying "Deep Cliff" his home course. He made and marketed 
a club called "THE BABE". 

I know that the "Ole Babe" has a great starting time in heaven. 
He might even be playing with a golfer with an honest handicap. 

Memorium, by Gene Stoddard 

ADVANCED DRAINAGE SYSTEMS (ADS) 
Walt Bray - 6917 Flintwood Way 
Sacramento 95831 

H. V. CARTER COMPANY, INC. 
1700 East 14th St, Box 12006 
Oakland 94604 

AUTOMATIC RAIN CO - Willard Hayes 
4060 Campbell Avenue 
Menlo Park 9'4025 

A. L. CASTLE OF STOCKTON, INC. 
5700 Cherokee Road 
Stockton 95205 

BAY IRRIGATION & TURF SUPPLY 
2041 Commerce Avenue 
Concord 94520 

CIARDELLA GARDEN SUPPLY, INC. 
Top Dressing - Sand - Gravel 
2027 E. Bayshore, Palo Alto 94303 



FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE November 15, 1985 

An estimated 10,000 golf course superintendents and others from around the globe 

wil l converge on San Francisco for the 57th annual International Golf Course 

Conference and Show sponsored by the Golf Course Superintendents Association 

of America (GCSAA) January 27-February 4th, 1986. 

Most major ac t i v i t i e s associated with the premier event of the golf turf 

industry will be in the Moscone Convention Center. 

Retired Air Force General Charles "Chuck" Yeager - - a World War I I f ighter plane 

hero, career test p i lot and the f i r s t man to break the sound barrier — wil l 

deliver the keynote address during the Opening Session at 9 a.m. Friday, 

January 31. 

Singer Dinah Shore will present GCSAA's prest ig ious Old Tom Morris Award to 

world golf ambassador Patty Berg, co-founder, charter member and f i r s t president 

of the Ladies Professional Golf Association (LPGA) during the gala GCSAA Banquet 

attended by d ign itar ies from the world of golf at 7 p.m. Monday, February 3, 

in the San Francisco Hilton & Tower. Entertainment wil l be provided by the 

Lettermen, a versati le and enduring popular s inging group. 

In another h ighl ight of the nine-day conference, mi l l ions of dol lars worth of 

the la tes t equipment, products and services used in the management of golf 

courses and grounds wil l be displayed by about 300 exhibitors at the 

Conference's big Trade Show covering more than 115,000 square feet. The Show 

will be open for 19 hours Saturday through Monday, February 1-3. 

G C S A A 
NEWS RELEASE 



Conference & Show, Page 2 -

Througnout the Conference, nearly 150 leading golf course superintendents, 

edjcatc»*s, researchers and representatives of the industry wil l lead more than 

35C hours of seminars and other educational sessions covering every facet of 

turfgrass management and many related subjects such as communication, the 

public golf course, personnel management, computer applications in golf course 

operations, landscaping, golf course design and many other topics of interest 

tc golf course and turfgrass managers. 

GCSAA will hold i t s annual business meeting and election of of f icers on Monday, 

FeDruary 3. Nominated for President i s Riley L. Stottern, CGCS, of Park City 

Ucan. Running for Vice President are Donald E. Hearn, CGCS, Weston, Mass.; 

Jonn E. Laake, CGCS, Columbus, Ohio, and James M. Taylor, S r . , CGCS, Midland, 

Texas. Vying for three d i rector ' s posit ions on the Executive Committee are 

Gerald L. Faubel, CGCS, Saginaw, Mich.; Stanley Boraski, CGCS, Charlotte, N.C.; 

Stephen G. Cadenelli, CGCS, Toms River, N.J.; William R. Roberts, CGCS, Stevens 

Point, Wis.; and Kenneth A. Sakai, CGCS, Rodeo, CA. 

Other awards to be presented to GCSAA members at the Opening Session on 

Friday by GCSAA President Eugene D. Bastón, CGCS, include Chapter Newsletter 

Awards, Distinguished Service Awards and the Leo Feser Award for excellence in 

l i te rary contributions to the Assoc iat ion ' s magazine, Golf Course Management, by 

a member golf course superintendent. 

A Spouse's Program i s also conducted in conjunction with the GCSAA Conference 

and Show. 

The Associat ion ' s Annual Member Golf Championship wil l be played January 27-28 

at Palm Desert. CA. The tournament has been held since 1938. 



C H R I S T M A S 



A special thank you to Mr. & Mrs. Claus for handing out some nice gifts to 
to the lucky winners! 

SAM SINGH. . o 
ABBIE HANLON . 
SHIELA SINGH . 
BOB HOLLAND . 
AL BROWNLIE . 
KAY FLACHMAN . 
LISA HUNTER . 
ROSS BROWNLIE. 
PAUL LLOYD .,. 
PAULA GRAVES . 

o VCR 
.SPACEMAKER CASS/REC 
.TELE ANSW MACHINE 
.AM/FM STEREO CASS REC 
.MICROWAVE SET 
.ELEC WOK 
cCUTLERY SET 
.WINE SET 
«SLOW COOKER 
oTRAVEL IRON 

For those who remained there were some suprise Christmas Cards given out, 
sorry there were no big winners, but it was interesting to see how people 
scratch off those lottery tickets. 

A special thanks to Paul Dias and John Grant for their hard work on the 
entire day. It was very enjoyable. We couldn't have hit a better day» 

Thank you to the entire Rancho Canada staff for their work and support 
through the day and the dinner and dancing. Thank you to Tim Greenwald and 
his crew for their hard work in preparing the course after the rain. Nice 
job Tim. 

Any of you that don't or can't make the Annual Christmas Party don't know 
what you are missing. It's the time of year that all should get together 
and enjoy each others company and friendship in an atmosphere that we all 
share . . . the game of Golf. Have a wonderful and prosperous New Yearl 

COUNTRY CLUB SALES, INC. 
4592 E. Second St 
Benecia 94510 

HYDRO ENGINEERING -Adrian Bertens 
Box 505 Phone 415 837-1892 
Danville 94526 

EWING IRRIGATION PRODUCTS 
2462 Polvorosa Ave - Box 2098 
San Leandro 94577. 

JENKINS MACHINERY COMPANY 
1848 Arnold Industrial Place 
Concord ' 94520 

G0LFC0 - John Engen 
P. 0. Box 501 
Chico 95927 

K K W INC/ John Deming 
20470 Corsair Blvd 
Hayward 94545 

BROWN SAND, INC. 
874 East Woodard Avenue 
Manteca 95336 209 982-4618 

WILBUR-ELLIS - LINDSAY JENNISON 
P. 0. Box 568 
Salinas 93902 



Golf - Rancho Canada 

LARRY LLOYP MEMORIAL TROPHY 
Superintendent Low Net - Paul Lloyd, 

Resham Singh 
Ray Story 
Mulkh Raj 

SUPT. LOW GROSS 
Ken Sakal 
Steve Goode 
Ed Stocke 
Corey Eastwood 

4 MAN TEAM BESTBALL 
Paul Diasv Jim Ross, Bob Ford. A1 Schlothauer 
Paul Lloyd, Don Boyd, Clay Langdon, Murray 

Nonhof 
Manuel Cardoza, Abbie Hanlon, John Winskowicz, 

Scott Naylor 

CLASS F LOW NET 
Mitch Frazier 
Bob Wright 
Ben Showard 
*Low score unsigned (MN) 

GUEST LOW NET 
Steve Naylor 
Ram Pal 
Sucha Singh 

GUEST LOW GROSS 
Tim Sullivan 
Jim Tornasini 
Mike Christy 

LADIES LOW NET 
Abbie Hanlon 
Barbara Khulman 
Tanja Weiss 

LONG DRIVE " Ross Brownlie 

LADIES LOW GROSS 
Betty Grice 
Suzie Eastwood 
Trudy Russili 

MOST ACCURATE DRIVE - Sucha Singh 

CLOSEST TO THE HOLES 
Paul Lloyd 
Al Brownlie 

Abbie Hanlon 
John Winskowicz 

CHRISTENSEN IRRIGATION CO., INC. 
18103 Skypark South #D 216 
Irvine 92714 714 261-6076 

WEST STAR DISTRIBUTING, INC. 
415 887-1222 
Hayward 94545 

KAR PRODUCTS INC. 
779 Brannan Place 
Concord 94518 

MIKE GINELLI - WEST STAR DIST, INC. 
2438 Radley Ct 
Hayward 94545 

PACIFIC PIPELINE PRODUCTS 
Doug Weaver - Richmond 
415 237-1010 

WESTERN LAWN EQUIPMENT COMPANY 
50 Edwards Court 
Burlingame 94010 


